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CUYAHOGA VALLEY SCENIC RAILROAD SEEKS VOLUNTEERS 
 
Peninsula, OH, July 12, 2018 — Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad (CVSR) is seeking volunteers for its 
2018 season. Orientation for new volunteers will be held on Tuesday, July 17 at 6:30 p.m. at Fitzwater 
Maintenance Yard. Orientation is a requirement for volunteers, including: trainmen, concessionaires 
and servers. This program will be an hour and a half and will cover the basic information about 
volunteering on the railroad. 
 
There will also be a second required training session on board the train on Saturday, July 20 at 9:00 
a.m. that will last three and a half hours. To become a volunteer at the railroad, please complete visit 
https://www.cvsr.com/become-a-volunteer/ and complete the online application. 
 
 
About Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad 
Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad (CVSR) is a private sector, not-for-profit 501(c)(3) volunteer 
supported organization operating in partnership with Cuyahoga Valley National Park (CVNP) and is 
dedicated to the preservation of passenger rail transportation in Cuyahoga Valley and the historic Ohio 
& Erie Canalway. CVSR has been providing excursion rail service for 45 years. For more information 
about the railroad, visit CVSR.com. 
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